
Friday 11th December 2020 
 

 

The Reception Round-up!  

Some of the lovely things we have been learning this 

week: 

The children have enjoyed practicing their Christmas Play and 

done a fantastic job while we have filmed it. They have also learnt 

about ‘The Nativity’ and sequenced the story.  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

    

   
 

 

 

 Some of the things the children 

might experience next week:  
Next week we will be all about 

Christmas fun time! Ho, ho, ho! 

 

We will have our Christmas fair, watch a 

virtual Christmas Panto, have a 

Christmas party, Christmas lunch, a visit 

from Santa, a visit to Church for our 

Christingle and a Christmas movie too!  

If you haven’t yet paid your donation to 

the PTA for the Christmas fair, please do 

so as they have worked so hard with us 

to ensure the children still get to enjoy a 

Christmas fair this year. 

 
 

 

  
 

 

  

 

 

 

How you can help your child at home: 
Please help your child to form these 
letters in the correct way. Then give 
them three letter words to write like 
cat, pin, sit, etc and check that they 
can hear all three sounds and write 
them. Practice them reading the Phase 
2 tricky word mat and then Phase 3. 

 
 

Sign of the week! 
This weeks sign has been ‘Christmas’ and 

next weeks will be ‘present’. 

 
                                                  

 
 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information: 

 
Sharing the Nativity with you: We plan to upload the video, a dance, individual photos of your child in 

costume and a fun outtakes video to Tapestry. Then the video of ‘The Nativity’ will also be shared on 

the school website. The children have worked so hard and looked great in their costumes, so thank you 

for your support to provide those. We hope you enjoy it!  

Snacks: Please make sure your child has a snack each day please as we are unable to provide anything if 

they don’t bring something in. They do get school fruit each afternoon too, but we like them to have a 

snack mid morning. Thank you. 

Names: Please ensure names are in PE hoodies too. Thanks so much.  

 

 

 

 

 


